
at Callington Primary School



Good morning! 
When you come to school in the morning, 

you will walk through the playground 
and find your classroom door. 

Adults will be there to help you to come 
into school feeling brave and happy. 
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You will need to take off your coat and 
bag and hang it on your peg when you 

come into the classroom. Each child in our 
class has their own peg. You can put your 

wellies under the bench. 

You will take your book bag into the 
classroom.

You will 
put your 
book bag 
in your 

draw. Your 
draw will 
have your 
name on.



Our next job is to put our name card into the school dinners 
or packed lunch tray. Then we all play on the carpet until 
the bell rings at 8:55am. We do a team tidy and sit for the 
register to see who is here today.

Sarah John George

Louise Gary



After the register, we plan what we 
will do for our ‘Busy Bees’ time.

There are lots of things for you to 
explore inside and outside – let’s take 

a look!



In the classroom, there 
are lots of things for 

you to explore and help 
you with your learning.  

.

.



There are lots of fun 
things for you to explore 

outside too.

.

.



On some days, we go outside to the 
playground to do the Daily Mile. 

.



After our morning learning time, it is 
lunchtime. You can have school dinners in 
the canteen or packed lunches in the hall.

There are lots of people to help you at 
lunchtime. Insert a photo 

which shows 
where the children 

eat lunch.



Then, it’s time for some 
more learning fun! Will 

you play inside or 
outside?

.



Just before it is time to go home, we 
sit together on the carpet and talk 
about all the fun things we have 

done.

We always have a story or sing some 
songs too. 



When it is home time, we put on our 
coats and collect the things we need to 
take home. Your parent or carer will 

come and collect you at the door.



Phew! What busy days we have at 
Callington Primary School.

We are looking forward to seeing 
you soon and we can’t wait to 

show you around our classroom. 


